
Current Site Plan 
Applications

Site Plan Application Site Plan or Pre-app Level Address Application Date

22842 Site Plan 3 7135 Bayers Road 17-Mar-20

22805 Site Plan 3 1392/1444 Seymour St 20-Jul-20

23267 Site Plan 3 5665 Robert Street 25-Nov-20

22940 Site Plan 3
Oxford & Young (PID 

00153395)
16-Nov-20

23178 Site Plan 3 6399 North Street 6-Apr-20

23031 Full SPA 3 6189-6919 Young Street 20-Jul-20

23203 Full SPA 2
186, 188, 190 Portland Street- 

MOFFATS PHASE 1
28-Apr-21

23419 Pre-app 3 247 Pleasant Street 12-Feb-21

23019 Pre-app 2 392 Portland Street 23-Mar-21

22883 Pre-app 3 2562 Maynard Street 16-Nov-20

23056 Pre-app 3 169 Wyse Road 5-Aug-20

23515 Full SPA 2 1134 Tower Road 25-Mar-21

23030 Pre-app 3 1256 Barrington Street 7-Jul-20

23034 Pre-app 3 Dawson Street 29-Jul-20

23046 Pre-app 3 Robie and Willow Street 20-Jul-20

23187 Pre-app 3 5651 Ogilvie Street 29-Jul-20

23305 Pre-app 3 Cogswell and Gottingen 16-Dec-20

23337 Pre-app 2 5512 Bilby Street 5-Jan-21

23375 Pre-app 3 6067 Quinpool - St. Pats site 25-Feb-21

23378 Pre-app 3 Robie and May Street 21-Jan-21



23513 Pre-app 2
Maynard Street (PID 

00149526)
25-Mar-21

23514 Pre-app 3 3491 Joseph Howe Drive 25-Mar-21

23544 Pre-app 3 181 Pleasant Street 30-Apr-21

23608 Pre-app 3 Carlton Street- East 7-May-21

23692 Pre-app 3 Carlton Street- West 11-Jun-21

23469 Pre-app 3 Joe Howe and Scott Street 11-Mar-21

23456 (two 
applications)

Pre-app 2 Maitland Street 9-Mar-21

23457 Pre-app 3 MOFFATS PHASE 2 17-May-21

23695 Pre-app 3 2215 Gottingen 1-Jun-21



Public engagement Design Advisory Committee

Complete
N/A - not established at time of 

application

Complete
N/A - not established at time of 

application

Complete
Recommendations provided to 

DO

Complete
Recommendations provided to 

DO

Complete
Recommendations provided to 

DO

Complete
Recommendations provided to 

DO

Complete
Recommendations provided to 

DO

Underway (Week of June 14th)
Recommendations provided to 

DO

Underway
Recommendations provided to 

DO

Complete
Recommendations provided to 

DO

Underway Deferred to July meeting

Complete Heading to DAC in July/August

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No



Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No

Awaiting pre-app completion No



CURRENT STATUS Appeals/Decision

Under Construction Yes - invalid appeal

Under Construction
Yes - DO decision 

upheld by RCC

Under Construction Yes - Invalid appeal

No construction permit application to date, requires consolidation, 
demo, public benefit

No appeals

Waiting for consolidation, public benefit, BP has been received
Yes - DO decision 

upheld by RCC

Approval letters sent to abutters - appeal period up July 7, 2021 TBD

Approval letters to be sent - week of July 28, 2021 TBD

Post pre-app, Pre-Full App. TBD

Pre-app approval letters pending -Going June 14 TBD

Pre-app Approval letters pending. Requires Subdivision TBD

Awaiting DAC decision, and full SPA app., DA Discharge TBD

Revisions received and full application - going to DRC July meeting TBD

Third set of revision on Pre-app received in April, under review. TBD

Initial review underway, circ May 11th, comments due June 3rd, 
waiting on DEV, HW, NSP, ENG to complete comments.

TBD

Issue with transit Corridor. Awaiting Pre-app revisions TBD

Awaiting revisions intending to address fourth set of comments, SD 
outstanding on parkland. 

TBD

Review of revisions complete - awaiting revised plans then to the 
DRC

TBD

Pending review of 1st set of revisions. TBD

Waiting on revisions to address initial comments, anticipate 
revisions in 4-6 weeks. 

TBD

Received revisions, going back to review meeting June 30th. TBD



Awaiting comments on second set of revisions. Abuts Heritage 
property, requires revision.

TBD

Waiting on comments on first set of revisions. Requires 
consolidation 

TBD

Pending completion of comments at June 17th Review meeting TBD

Initial comments due to consistency meeting on June 30th TBD
Initial review going to distribution meeting on June 17th, requires 
DA discharge

TBD

Initial comments due on June 17th. Consolidation required. Existing 
buildings req demo prior to consolidation.

TBD

Comments pending on initial review, will be sent June 14th. TBD

Comments on initial set of plans to them on June 2nd. Pending pkg 
B amendment to address UG parking issue. 

TBD

New application TBD
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